
Please distribute information via e-mail and encourage students to e-mail scholarship forms to 
the Scholarship Chair, Katrina Carpenter, at kcarpenter@perrycountyohio.net. If you have any 
questions, do not hesitate to call Katrina at 740-342-7881.

NEWS RELEASE:
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
C.R. MEYERS MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

The Ohio Association of Litter Prevention and Recycling Professionals (OALPRP) is 
offering a $1,000 scholarship to a deserving student from Ohio.

To qualify for the scholarship, a student must:
 Plan to enroll or currently be enrolled at an accredited Ohio college, university or 

technical school.
 Have declared or plan to declare a major relating to environmental sciences or 

environmental education.
 Reside in Ohio.

OALPRP scholarship forms may be downloaded at www.oalprp.org (click on the link for 
“Scholarships”) or obtained by contacting (put your local program contact information 
here). Deadline for submission of the application is April 17, 2017.

Completed forms can be e-mailed to Scholarship Chair Katrina Carpenter at 
kcarpenter@perrycountyohio.net by noon on April 17th. Recommendation letters should be 
sent directly from the letter’s author to Carpenter. Or send the completed forms to: OALPRP 
Scholarship, c/o Perry County Waste Reduction & Recycling, PO Box 621, New Lexington, OH  
43764, Attn: Karina Carpenter. Forms sent by postal mail should be postmarked by April 17. 
You may follow up with Carpenter to check if your application is complete.
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